
 

v. 4/46/21 

 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

Hello Catholic School Families,  

 

 Great news! We had great success vaccinating 932 students and adults in April with pop-up 

vaccine clinics at our local high schools. We want to invite YOU to join us in May if you 

remain in need of a COVID-19 vaccine. We will be offering the first dose of the Pfizer 

vaccine. Please consider the following points of persuasion while making a decision to join 

us for a HAPPY and HOPEFUL vaccination clinic!  

  

Click here to register! 
 

1. We miss you and want to see your smiling face at Mass and school as soon as possible! 

Vaccinations are the key to safely unmasking. 

2. Don’t let your body be a host to this awful virus that has already taken so much from 

all of us. As Catholics, we respect and honor all human lives as sacred. 

3. Your vaccination protects our youngest and most vulnerable who are not eligible for a 

vaccine by creating a bubble of safety around them.  

4. Pfizer is one of the most ethically favorable vaccines available. It’s the exact same 

vaccine that Pope Francis, Bishop Burns, Bishop Kelly, and the majority of our clergy 

began receiving in December.  

5. These highly effective two-dose vaccines are very expensive and won’t likely be 

available once inexpensive single dose shots are approved. Now, is the time to get the 

very best at no cost!  

 

 
 

In Hope,  

 

The CSO COVID-19 Prevention Team 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040C4FA5AF2FA7FA7-covid19

